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The FOBJBS HDR Conference provides HDR students with an opportunity to 
network with other students and academics in the Faculty, present their research, 
and seek broader feedback on their progress. This year we have the symposium on 
16-17 November 2022. The Conference will be held in the RSL Club, Wagga Wagga. 
 

All HDR students in the School of Computing, Mathematics and Engineering are encouraged to submit a 
short paper of no more than four pages, which will be reviewed by two academics. The feedback will be 
provided to students, and the final short papers will be published online. Students will be invited to present 
their short articles at the Conference. As usual, the Conference will include keynote speeches by 
distinguished guest speakers and presentations by senior academics. 

 

Submission Guidelines 

Closely adhere to the prescribed template and submit your short paper as a word document via EasyChair 
(https://easychair.org/my/conference?conf=hdrconf22). Submissions that do not comply with the required 
formatting criteria will be returned and at risk of rejection. The prescribed format can be found attached to the 
invitation. Work submitted in short papers should be original.  Do not recycle previously published or 
currently submitted work. 

Short papers will be expected to be converted to full conference or journal papers in the near future in 
consultation with your supervisors. 

 

Important Dates  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards 

There will be one award presented at the Conference: 

• Best short paper award 
• Best presentation award 
• All HDR students will receive a certificate of participation 

 

CALL FOR SHORT PAPERS 
FoBJBS Higher Degree by Research 
Conference 2022 

Submission Date 16 October 2022 

Academic Review and Feedback Due 30 October 2022 

Final Submission 06 November 2022 

https://easychair.org/my/conference?conf=hdrconf22
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